
Love to sing?
Then 5th Grade Choir is for you!
The KIS Choir will be rehearsing on Thursdays after
school, from 3:15 - 4:15.

Fill out the Google Registration Form here.

Please complete the registration form by Friday, October
1, 2021. Rehearsals will begin Thursday, October 7, 2021.

Questions?  Contact Mrs. Schwab:
samantha.schwab@kenstonapps.org

https://forms.gle/zX8p5pRPgYanCtB87
mailto:samantha.mason@kenstonapps.org

